
   Tender Heart High School, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 
Notice regarding Unit Test for Class VI - X 

           20.05.2024 

Dear Parent/s, 

It is to clarify that due to online classes currently being run by the school, Unit Test 

for Class VI to X earlier scheduled for Tuesday 21.05.2024 (as per schedule on Page 

29 of School Diary Session 2024-2025), will be held in the 1
st
 week of July 2024. 

Actual date will be informed well in advance to the students. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

Principal 

____________________________________________________________________ 
 

 


